
We had many illnesses go through ECC
prior to Winter Break, so in order to keep
our children, their families, and our staff
(and their families!) healthy, we are
asking that you be extra diligent about
keeping your children home when they
are not feeling well. We are also asking
that if you do not feel well, please have
another adult drop off and pick up your
child from ECC to hopefully keep all
illnesses out of our classrooms.

Keeping the Heat In
The heat is on in the church building
and the classrooms now, so please be
sure to always close the doors when
entering or leaving.  Thank you!
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NEWSLETTER

Snowflakes Everywhere!
Caps, Hats, Socks & Mittens
Wintery Wonderland
Want to Build a Snowman?

Important Information

January Themes

Dates to Remember
Jan. 6: School Resumes

Jan. 15: Tuition Due

Jan. 16: 15% Late Fee applies to

all tuition balances

Jan. 20: Closed for Martin

Luther King Day

The staff of the Early Childhood Center
would like to wish everyone a very
Happy, Healthy New Year! We hope all
our families had a joyous, safe, and
relaxing holiday break!

Happy New Year!

Please be aware that ECC will be closed
on Monday, January 20th, 2025, in
observance of Martin Luther King Day.
Because our contract with Pomona
College does not require us to offer care
for this holiday, we will not be open.
Thank you for your understanding!

Martin Luther King Day

Staying Healthy

The ECC tax ID# is 95-1660339.  If you
need a report showing what you paid in
tuition for 2024, you can access your Tax
Statement through your Parent Portal on
Procare. 

It’s Tax Time!!


